
	
  

Deaf Culture 
Awareness Seminar 

 

For all teachers, administrators, and educational 
professionals who work with or in buildings with 

our Deaf/Hard-of-Hearing population 

We will be offering an engaging & interactive one-
hour seminar on Deaf Culture awareness and 

sensitivity 

April 7th, 4pm – 5pm at Central Office 

Extra hours pay and dinner will be provided  

 

For more 
information or 

to RSVP 
please contact 
Melissa Veatch 

 
Melissa.veatch@

kckps.org 


